Ozarka College

Providing life-changing experiences through education

April 21, 2025

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD — RFP -25-03 - Construction Management for renovation of Physical
Plant Building

Respondents:

Ozarka College has received the official recommendation to award from the evaluation committee
elected to review the proposals requested for Construction Management for the renovation of the
physical plant building for a new skilled trades facility. Upon the results of the evaluation, the
recommendation for award extends to FARCO.

Respectfully, this letter of “Intent to Award” serves as notification that will commence with the goal of a
fully executed contract to be issued by Ozarka College.

Ozarka is thankful for the attention of each respondent, and for the time and effort expended in
responding to the RFP. We encourage and appreciate the participation of our vendor community.

Thank you for your interest and participation.
Sincerely,
Amber Rush

Amber Rush
Vice President of Finance
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